
Oak Ridges Public School

ORPS Parent Council invites students and their families to 

join us for a FREE, fun, family movie night in the gymnasium!

Thursday, January 17th, 2019 at 6:30pm
“Incredibles 2” will begin promptly at 7:00pm

Hot chocolate & popcorn will be available at no charge

Please bring blankets, sleeping bags, yoga mats or anything 

comfortable to sit on for the duration of the movie

*PLEASE NOTE: This is not a drop-off event.  ALL children must be 

supervised by an adult that will remain present throughout the 

duration of the movie and event.


